
who we support

By supporting Walk a Mile in HER Shoes, you are agreeing and committing to creating a
safe and positive event that will help provide spaces and services that support all

survivors of gender-based violence. 

We recognize that gender-based violence does not affect just women and girls. Sadly, our community
experiences disproportionately high rates of anti-transgender violence, where more than half of trans,

Two-Spirit, genderqueer, and non-binary people have experienced some form of intimate partner,
family, and domestic violence, including acts involving 

coercive control and physical harm.



Gillian's Place is a safe and positive space.

Beyond providing safety and support, Gillian's Place prides ourselves 
in providing safe and positive community events.

Gillian's Place respects human rights. We are a place where Two-Spirit, lesbian,
gay, bisexual, transgender, queer, questioning, intersex, asexual, aromantic,

and all gender- and sexually- diverse folks are welcomed and supported.


